
 

PED Online Inquiry Form Replaces PED Mailbox 
July 20, 2021 

Effective June 1, 2021, the Provider Enrollment Division (PED) has ceased receiving 
emails via their mailbox, PEDcorr@dhcs.ca.gov. 

Inquiries for PED must now be made via one of the following methods: 

 Visit the PED webpage and select the Inquiry Form link under “Provider Resources.”  

If you have any issues accessing the form, clear your web browser’s cache and try 
the link again. If you continue to have issues, please call the PED Message Center at 
the number listed below. 

 Mail your questions to: 

Department of Health Care Services 

Provider Enrollment Division 

MS 4704 

P. O. Box 997412 

Sacramento, CA 95899-7412 

 Call the PED Message Center at 916-323-1945. After reaching the welcome 
message, please select option 4, then option 1 to speak with a live agent. 
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